
    

With profound sadness, we announce the passing of Feiga Wagh, mother of our 

member Moshe Wagh.  

  

The funeral will take place Friday, October 30, in Israel. 

 

Moshe will be sitting shiva privately in Israel until Thursday morning, November 

5, and can be reached by phone, WhatsApp or email at mw1nr@yahoo.com or 

914-336-4044 (American number in Israel).  

  

May the family be comforted among the mourners of Zion and Jerusalem. 

 

To send a tribute card from YINR in memory of Feiga Wagh, please click  here. 
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